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In my last newsletter article before Christmas, I wrote about the start of ‘darts club’ on our 

return to school in January.  So, over Christmas, I couldn’t help but think of the excellence of 

the timing as 16-year-old Luke Littler generated headlines and created a media storm with his 

performances in the world championships at the Alexandria Palace in London.   

Over the first couple of weeks back we had over 40 different pupils coming along to have a go 

on the dartboard at lunchtime with many of them telling me they were going to be the next 

Luke “The Nuke” and many more of them telling me it is not as easy as they make it look on 

TV!   

Darts club has proved so popular that we have had to break it into two lunch times with Key 

Stage 4 playing on a Monday and Key Stage 3 playing on a Wednesday.  The bullseyes and 

treble 20s are already starting to fly in.  With a ‘Littler’ more practise, we might even have a 

future world champion on our hands! 
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